THE UNIVERSITY OF TULSA
‘TuLsA 4. OKLAHOMA

April 7, 1948

COLLEGE OF
PETROLEUM SCIENCES & ENGINEERING

Dr. H. B, Stenzel
Bureau of Economic Geology
Austin, Texas

Dear Dr. Stenzel:

I am desirous of having your manuscript of the paper
you are presenting at the S,E.P.H. symposium shortly after
the paper has been presented. I have in mind publication
of the five contributions to the symposium in the August
number of the JOURMNAL OF SEDIMENTARY PETROLOGY and have
planned to reserve the entire number for these papers. I
would greatly appreciate your handing me the manuscript,
together with abstract, at the close of the meeting,

Sincerely yours,

J
W.H. Twenhofel
Department of Geology
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